
Mapleton Gun Club Newsletter Jan 01, 2025

Wishing everyone a safe and prosperous new year.  A reminder if you have not already 
renewed your membership you have till the end of March, or the price goes up.  

Many clubs around us have started raising their membership prices due to inflation.  
With your timely renewal we hope to avoid that.  Your membership allows us to continue 
to function we have had water well and other plumbing problems this year.  Its not cheap 
to repair we can tell you that, but our founders must have done a decent job back in the 
fifties to last this long. We hope to get back to improving the range and ordering targets, 
but man plans, and God laughs is correct.

Upcoming dates to remember

January 12th  2025 Tri County trap league starting at 9:00am ending probably 1:00pm.  

No rifle or pistol shooting till completed

9:00am Louisville #1, Louisville #2, Louisville #3

9:50am Opps Missed Again, Barthel Gunsmithing 

10:40am Will-Tek, Lloyd Farms, Mapleton #2

11:20am A&H Trucking, Mapleton #1

12:00am Knox #1 

April 13th  2025, Tri County trap league starting at 9:00am ending probably 1:00pm.  

No rifle or pistol shooting till completed

Were planning to host youth trapshooting this spring more details will be coming.  

As always, we welcome more members to attend the meetings on the first Wednesday 
of the month.  Or just to come to the club on Thursday evening and contribute to the 
discussion. 

Thank You

Mapleton Gun Club
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